
From: Robert Cline <fivetiger@shtc.net>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/12/2018 11:50:27 AM
Subject: Primary elections

Hello,

  I want to express my complete disappointment in the electoral proceedings today. In Chesterfield 
County, we were offered either a Democratic Ballot which has our Sheriff's race on it or a Republican 
ballot which has Gov. McMaster, Tom Rice and others on it.

  I was forced to choose a Democratic ballot to be able to vote for our Sheriff. I closed the rest of the 
ballot as incomplete. I'm not a Democrat. As a result, I was not allowed to vote for those that I wanted 
to, because they were not on the Democratic Ballot. The Poll workers told us this is a South Carolina 
State law. 

  This Law needs to be changed now, not years later. It was totally unfair for one and all that were 
running for office. Since you are part of the Judicial process in the State of South Carolina, I urge you 
to knock on some doors and get these laws re-written now. As a Republican, this hurt you too.

  Respectfully,

  Robert "Bob" Cline

  2707 Zoar Road

  Cheraw, SC 29520

  843-623-3743

  fivetiger@shtc.net
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